All residents/employees tested on 5/18/21 were negative again. We will continue to test all again next Tuesday, May 25th. 

As a general reminder as things become more relaxed in the general public, all infection control guidelines and PPE requirements remain unchanged in our setting. Thank you all for being respectful of this by continuing to properly wearing your masks and using hand sanitizer etc..

